From: Steve Eddington

To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: C&H Hog Farm permit
Date: Wednesday, April 05, 2017 2:53:25 PM

I support the family farm in Mt. Judea receiving the necessary permits for liquid manure (i.e. organic
fertilizer) application. This farm meets and exceeds state and federal environmental standards.

Some people are complaining because they don't believe the farm is complying with state laws. They
are, in fact, meeting all standards.

When a farm meets all requirements, their permit request should be allowed.
Thank you.

Steve Eddington
Benton, Ark.

Sent from my iPhone
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